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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

In English we will be using our 
research on Arctic animals to create 

fact files. 
In Maths we will be deepening our 
understanding of subtraction to 

subtract two 2-digit numbers crossing 
the 10’s barrier  

 
 

Reading x 5 a week 
 

Mathletics task: 
Adding 3 1-digit numbers 

 

This week in Jet Class we have introduced the children to our new 
class text ‘The Search for The Giant Arctic Jellyfish’ by Chloe 
Savage.  We had a super Book Talk session where we explored the 
story, looked at the ‘wow’ vocabulary and talked about how the 
characters were feeling. In Maths we have been extending our 
knowledge of addition by learning how to add 2 two-digit numbers 
when the 10’s barrier is crossed.  In History we have been learning all 
about the famous explorer Ernest Shackleton and his extraordinary 
expedition to Antarctica aboard Endurance. In PE this term we have 
been practising our ball skills. 

Key dates coming up: 

Last Day of Term 3: Friday 14th February 

 


